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March 30, 2010 
 
To:  Adam Lid, Legislative Assistant, Public Works Committee (for filing),  
  
Re:  Council File No. 09-2645/cell tower proliferation and regulation 
  
In regard to the above-referenced Council file: 
  
At its' regularly scheduled board meeting on September 21, 2009, Hollywood United Neighborhood 
Council took the following position on the matter of cell tower proliferation and regulation in Los 
Angeles: 
  
"12. Request to support efforts for comprehensive City review of Cell Tower proliferation and request 
for revised ordinances regarding installation.  
. . . 
HUNC supports the efforts of Pacific Palisades Residents Association, Pacific Palisades Community 
Council and those of Councilmembers: Tom LaBonge, Janice Hahn, Bill Rosendahl, and Jose Huizar in 
their call for change and regulation of wireless facilities in the public right of way and supports the 
concept of a temporary moratorium on cell towers." 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Susan Swan 
President 
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council 
 
Susan Polifronio 
Board Member 
Hollywood United Neighborhood Council 
  
cc:  Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
        Councilmember Tom LaBonge  
        Councilmember Eric Garcetti 
        Councilmember Jose Huizar 
        Councilmember Janice Hahn 
        David Schlesinger, Board Member Hollywood United NC; Chair Planning Land Use (PLUM) Ctte 


